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Friday 12th February 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Whanau, 
 

Today we were able to welcome our new students and 
whanau to our school. A Whakatau is a traditional Maori 
welcome and literally means ‘to settle’. It is important 
that all students and their family/whanau have a sense 
of belonging to our learning community. It’s been great 
seeing the children settle in well to school life. I’ve 
managed to get around classes each day and talk to the 
children about their learning. The first couple of weeks 
of any school year are important for setting expectations 
of learning and getting students into routines of learning. 
 

Good luck to our cricket teams who start their season 
this weekend. Grant Edwards has been helping out with 
this. We’re so fortunate to have parents who are willing 
to give up their precious time to help our kids out with 
their sport. All the best! 
 

Our first PTA meeting for the year is on Monday 15th 
February at 7.00pm. We would love any new members 
to join. The PTA fundraises much needed funds for our 
school and we’re very appreciative of everything they 
do.  
 

A reminder to keep an eye out for the Lost Property bins 
which are out by the back gate each day. Last year a lot 
of unclaimed clothing was donated to Hospice. As the 
weather cools in the next month or so, children will start 
bringing sweatshirts to school. They tend to take them 
off during the day as the weather gets warmer. 
Sweatshirts make up most of our Lost Property. If it’s 
named, we can get it back to the child. If not, we place it 
in the Lost Property containers. If the clothing is 
unclaimed at the end of the term, we wash the clothing 
and donate it to Hospice. 
 

Have a great weekend everyone. 
 

Ka nui tēnā mō tēnei wā. 
 

Drew Campbell - Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UPCOMING DATES: 

 
February 
15 
24 

PTA Meeting 
Family BBQ Night 
 

March 
10-12 Senior School Camp 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICES: 

Most notices sent out can be found on 
the school website under the heading   
Our Info, Recent Notices: 

• Principal’s Letter 

 

 

Click Here Recent Notices 

 

 

TERM DATES FOR 2021 

Term 1       3 February – 16 April 
 
Term 2       3 May – 9 July 
 
Term 3       26 July – 1 October 
 
Term 4       18 October – 15 December 

 
 

 

http://www.newsteadschool.co.nz/
http://www.newstead.school.nz/newsletter_sets/23-recent-notices/years/2020
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School News  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sports Draw 

 
Cricket 

Friday 12 February 

Newstead Black Yr 5 

5.30pm @Hillcrest Normal School Vs Hillcrest Normal 
Hawks 

Newstead Red Yr 3 

5.30pm @Jansen Park - 3 Vs Hamilton Old Boys 
Year 3 Scorpions 

 

 

PTA News 

 

First Meeting is 15th February, 7pm 

All Welcome! 

Welcome back to the new school year and to all our 
new families.  
 
The PTA here at Newstead work hard to fundraise 
each year for our lovely school. In the past, with the 
support of our awesome school community the 
PTA have done fundraising towards shade sails, the 
playground, technology, helped to fund Teacher 
Aides, bought new books for the library, funded 
Science Boxes for the Senior children and very 
recently the Fitness Trial.  
 
We are always looking for new members and 
supporters of the school.  It’s also a great place to 
meet other parents and caregivers and see what 
events and projects that the school has underway 
for the coming year/s.  

 
Our next meeting is this coming Monday 15th 
February at 7pm in the staff room and everyone is 
more than welcome.  
 
Thank you 
Helen Ulyatt 
(PTA Chair) 

 

The PTA is open to all Newstead parents and 
caregivers.  

If you want to know more, you can find Sarah and 
Helen at After School Care most days or please 
email: pta@newstead.school.nz 

 

 
 

 

 

School Bank Account Details 
Newstead Model School 
ASB Bank 12-3152-0233579-00 

 

mailto:pta@newstead.school.nz


 I KNOW, I THINK, I WONDER 
 

School App 
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Community Notices 
 

Waikato District News February 2021 CLICK HERE 

 

***New Update*** Waikato Expressway February 2021 CLICK HERE 

 

Parenting Helpline  

Free, all ages, all issues. 9am-9pm 7 days.  Advice, support and strategies on any parenting challenges.  

Ph: 0800 568 856.  www.parenthelp.org,nz  

 

Hamilton BMX Club Click Here for more information 

 

Children’s Ear Clinic - There is now a shortcut for you to access the current children’s ear clinic 

programme.  These will now not be circulated each school term as we have previously done  Click Here 

Single Parent Services - Website           

   

 
 

 

 

Hamilton Roller Skating Club  Melville Park 

The following are  all the Public Sessions we are running this 
term starting 15th February  with the Sunday Morning 
Session. 
  
Sunday Morning 10 a.m. to Noon Mums and Dads skate free 
with their own skates,  kids $3.00 each.  Hire Skates available 
cost $2.00 each. 
Monday 5.30 p.m. to 6.30 p.m. Learn to Skate Class including 
skate hire $25.00 per term, or $3.00 per night starting 
15.2.2021. 
Thursday 5.30 p.m. to 7.00 p.m. Speeds skating $2.00 each. 
Thursday Night Twilight/Disco Skate 7.00 p.m. to 9.00 p.m. 
$3.00 each  $2.00  skate hire. 

  
A great way to get out there and get active with your kids 

  
If you would like any further information please ring Kathy 

Moody on 8552523. 
  
 

KIDS SPEAK UP!   

Won’t speak out? Got raw energy?  Hates speeches - bullied? 

AFTER SCHOOL CLASSES: Children gain confidence & real-life skills! 

RING Roz 027 248 2888      www.speak4success.co.nz 

 

https://mailchi.mp/waidc/waikato-district-news-7293965?e=f12d79d27b
https://nzta-waikatoexpressway.cmail20.com/t/ViewEmail/t/D73C9B03684010AD2540EF23F30FEDED/6F6026C00F3B49E8C45D7BC1A387288D
http://www.parenthelp.org,nz/
http://www.newstead.school.nz/1/folders/55-community
https://www.waikatodhb.health.nz/your-health/wellbeing-in-the-waikato/childrens-ear-clinic/
http://spsw.org.nz/
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MUSIC LESSONS AT SCHOOL 
 

We are very fortunate to have a fabulous music teacher 

available to come into school to teach piano, singing and 

theory lessons. Spaces are now available. 

 

Beverley Pullon holds a Doctorate in Musical Arts. She 

has been teaching for many years and has a vast amount 

of experience to pass on to our children.  

 

Lessons are currently available on Wednesday during the 

school day.  

 

For more information please contact Beverley directly 

on 0274257235,  or speak to Amanda Briston. 

 

 

Here at Newstead school you can learn any 

instrument you want with: 

 

Contact Carl for more info:  

carl.watkins@musiqhub.co.nz  

027 388 9558 

 

Contact  

 

 

 

 

Saturday morning music classes 

Enrolments are now open for Term One 2021 at the Waikato Community School of Music. The first session is 

on Saturday 13th February. The school caters for all ages (3 to retired) and ability levels, offering group-format and one-

to-one music tuition in a range of instruments.  

Group-format class fees range from $39 to $105 per term (on average 8 lessons) depending on student age and 

instrument. The enrolment fee for an instrument class includes participation in as many of our ensembles as the student 

wishes. One-to-one classes can aid in preparing for exams and earning NCEA credits. 

A music appreciation/readiness programme (Music Makers) is available from age 3. Young Voices children’s choir caters 

for those ages 9+.  

Class times are between 8am and 1:00pm on Saturdays during primary school terms. WCSM is located on the University 

of Waikato campus in Hillcrest. 

Contact us via our website WCSM or on 07 838 4611 

 

mailto:carl.watkins@musiqhub.co.nz
https://wcsm.ac.nz/
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